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Birmingham Housing Authority Awarded $511,500 
from HUD to Fund ROSS Program 

  
BIRMINGHAM, AL – Today, the United States Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) announced the Housing Authority of the Birmingham District (HABD) as a recipient of a 
Resident Opportunity and Self-Sufficiency (ROSS) Fiscal Year 2022 (FY22) grant award. 
 
The Housing Authority of the Birmingham District (HABD) will receive over half of a million 
dollars to hire and maintain ROSS Program Service Coordinators who will assess and support the 
needs of its public housing residents. HUD announced a total of 111 awards to Public Housing 
Agencies, Tribally Designated Housing Entities, Resident Associations, and Nonprofit 
organizations. The grant will support greater, more consistent services with partners to more 
efficiently address the needs of residents – particularly those who are elderly or have disabilities. 
 
“We know that our ROSS Program and the Service Coordinators who help sustain it have a true 
and tangible impact on the lives of our public housing residents, and this $511,500 grant will allow 
us to enhance our program and serve more families,” said HABD President and CEO Dontrelle 
Young-Foster. “Programs like ROSS empower public housing residents to become self-sufficient, 
and we’re proud of the opportunities that this grant award will provide for HABD to create and 
sustain stronger, more inclusive communities across Birmingham.” 
 
HABD’s ROSS Program currently serves more than 500 public housing residents. A full list of 
program awardees can be found here. 
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